
 

Interwest Construction Inc. (ICI) completed clearing trees, installed 

erosion control measures, and installed temporary signage in 

preparation for bridge construction at Canyon Creek MP 10. 

 

Over the next two weeks, there will be minimal work on site. ICI 

will perform surveying for the excavation of the bridge abutments 

and roadway embankment. The week of April 19th, the contractor 

will set up temporary traffic signals at Canyon Creek to provide a 

one-lane bypass during bridge construction. 

Please visit the project website at the link below for  more 

information about this project. 

April 2nd, 2021 

Upper Hoh River Road Phase 2 

Construction Activities & Upcoming Work 

Western Federal Lands Highway Division 

Project Number: 

WA JEFF 91420(1) 

 

FHWA Contact: 

Alec Harrison 

alec.harrison@dot.gov 

360-409-3136 

Forks, WA address TBD 

 

Project Partner: 

Jefferson County 

 

Contractor:  

Interwest Construction Inc. 

Sequim, WA 

 

Notice to Proceed:  

February 24th, 2021 

 

Fixed Completion Date: 

September 18th, 2023 

Project Website: highways.dot.gov/federal-lands/projects/wa/jeff-91420-1 

Impacts to Traffic: 

• Temporary Traffic Control flaggers will be minimal or not in 

place  next week. Expect minimal or no delays.  

• No work will be performed at Morgan’s Crossing, boat access 

and parking areas there will not be closed by this project. 

• Olympic National Park and businesses along Upper Hoh River 

Road will remain accessible at all times during construction. 

highways.dot.gov/federal-lands/projects/wa/jeff-91420-1

